
Re: NALS of Philadelphia 
Nominations and Elections for 2019-2020 

Dear Valued Member: 

Once again, it is time for nominations of NALS of Philadelphia’s Elected Officers.  

Elections will be held at 12:30 p.m. sharp at the Lunch N Learn scheduled for Tuesday, February 

12, 2019 at Hangley Aronchick Segal Pudlin & Schiller, One Logan Square, 27th Floor, 

Philadelphia, PA 19103. 

Attached is a description of the official duties of the elected officers.  As our current and 

past officers will tell you, serving as an Elected Officer is a very rewarding and enjoyable 

experience.  Making a positive difference for the association and its members is very fulfilling, as 

are the deepened friendships you will form on the NALS of Philadelphia team.  (Being an officer 

of your professional association is also a nice addition to your resume.) 

I urge you to use the enclosed nomination form to nominate either yourself or a fellow 

NALS of Philadelphia member for each of these offices.  Orientation and mentoring by past and 

current officers is provided.  We will provide any needed training and ongoing guidance to help 

you succeed. 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hilda Thompson 
Hilda Thompson, PLS, President
NALS of Philadelphia 

DJ/ 
Attachments 

cc:  Deborah Jenkins, Nominations and Elections Chair (w/attachments) 
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